
Sample Application Letter to the Taylor’s Ridge  

Architectural Control Committee 
 

 
May 19th, 2008 

 
 

Proposed Improvements to 28112 NE 152nd Pl, Div. II, Lot 23 
 

 
1) Fence on the south and west property lines (Summer 2008) 
2) Arbor on south side of the house (Summer 2008) 
3) Addition of deck to existing deck on rear of house (Spring 2008) 

 
 
 

1) We would like to build a fence to match the fence that is already running on the 
east side of our house. It will be built of cedar, left natural and 6’ in height.  We 
plan to use pressure treated 4x4 posts set in 8’ intervals with treated 2x4’s in 
between with the actual screening part of the fence made out of 5’ high 1x6’s 
with a 1’ decorative lattice on top.  See attached drawings to illustrate. 

2) We would like to build an arbor on the south side of the house between the 
property line and the garage.  It will be attached to the fence and will end just 
under the overhang of the garage roof.  It will be constructed of cedar and will 
be approximately 8’ in height.  We will be training flowering vines to grow up 
and over the top.  See attached drawings to illustrate. 

3) We currently have a deck on the back of the house that is approximately 10’ x 
16’ and we want to add an additional 8’ x 10’ section.  It will step down 8” from 
the current level and have a new railing to match the old one.  See attached 
drawings to illustrate. 

 
If you have any questions or suggestions regarding these plans, you can reach us at 
425.844.xxxx or by email at janeresident@msn.com. 
 
Please find attached two copies of the proposed plans. 
 
Joe and Jane Resident 


